
APOLOGY NOTED
In my March “President’s Desk” article, I wrote about the
Copia art exhibit. In doing so I mentioned how I didn’t care a
fig  about  Catalonian  traditions  (the  offending  artist  is
Catalonian). One of our members, Dr. Josep G. Llaurado, is
Catalonian and was offended by my comment. I want to apologize
to him for appearing insensitive to his heritage.
– William A. Donohue

https://www.catholicleague.org/apology-noted/

